
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Parents to term 2, which should 

be a huge term for Book Club! 

Why….? 
  

Because Scholastic listened to your feedback, and 
the catalogues are shifting back to the old format! 

  
Smaller size, brighter colours, and far more engaging. 

       There’s a couple of other changes they’ve made too: 
  
- They have reduced the amount of titles on each page, making it a little less congested, and 
clearer for you and the kids to see. 
  
- They have also sharpened up the pricing (PIG THE PUG is only $3…!!!), meaning you’ll rarely 
see much difference (if any) between the prices of the titles in the catalogue, compared to the 
price you might find at the big department stores. This is a big win for everybody! 
  
In this catalogue alone, 40% of products are $10 or under, so parents really do have a great 
range of bargain books to buy from. 

 

Closing Date for Issue 3 is 12/05/2023. Any orders after this date will incur a delivery fee of $7.50 

and will be posted to your home address. 



 

 


